
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that the City of Homer will hold a public hearing by the Homer 
Advisory Planning Commission on Wednesday, January 18, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. at Homer City 
Hall, 491 East Pioneer Avenue, Homer, Alaska, on the following matter: 
 
Application for Conditional Use Permit (CUP) 2017-01 at 2080 Shannon Lane, T 6S R 13W SEC 
16 SEWARD MERIDIAN HM 0820047 SCENIC VIEW SUB NO 6 LOT F10-A. The applicant proposes 
to build seven single-family rental cabins. A CUP is required for more than one building 
containing a permitted principle use on a lot, pursuant to HCC 21.12.030(M). 

 
Anyone wishing to present testimony concerning this matter may do so at the meeting or by 
submitting a written statement to the Homer Advisory Planning Commission, 491 East 
Pioneer Avenue, Homer, Alaska 99603, by 4:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting. 

 
The complete proposal is available for review at the City of Homer Planning and Zoning 
Office located at Homer City Hall. For additional information, please contact Rick Abboud at 
the Planning and Zoning Office, (907) 235-3106. 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO BE SENT TO PROPERTY OWNERS WITHIN 300 FEET OF PROPERTY. 
 

 
PLEASE PUBLISH ONCE 
 
ACCOUNT 100.130.5227 
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